
Swift Creek Elementary School PTA Meeting 
December 15, 2015 

 
Dina Goembel, President, called the meeting to order at 6:30pm in the gym.  This was a general 
membership meeting and we reached quorum for voting purposes. 

Dina asked for a motion to approve the minutes from the November meeting.  This motion was first and 
seconded by Mrs. D’Amelio and Mrs. Sharif-Clark, respectively.  The motion passed. 

Treasurer’s Report 
The back of the agenda (see attached) listed a summary of the budget changes due to us not reaching 
our $20,000 fundraising goal.  A profit-and-loss statement for November (see attached) was also 
provided.  Dina asked for a motion to approve the treasurer’s report.  This motion was first and 
seconded by Mrs. Sharif-Clark and Ann-Margaret Alexander, respectively. 

Student Directories 
Kim Partin shared that student directories would be available after the winter break. 

Revisions to the 2015-2016 Budget 
The Science Fair will be Jan 14, 2016.  All 3rd-5th graders are encouraged to participate.  This year, there 
are experimental and demo categories.  Also, the form for registration has been reduced to ONE page. 

Winter Fling 
We still need volunteers for the Winter Fling, which is Thursday.  If you can help, please sign up today. 

Principal’s Report 
Ms. Kelly Bradshaw announced the following: 

• After the Science Fair on Jan 14, there will be a kindergarten Open House for perspective 
students and their parents. 

• Please remember to wish Mrs. Bratton (the PTA teacher) a fond farewell before the winter 
break.  Her last day is Friday, Dec 18. 

• Please continue reading with your child over the break.  CASE 21 assessments will begin in 
January. 

• Friday, Dec 18 is an early release.  School will dismiss at 1:15pm.  Students will return to school 
on Monday, Jan 4. 



Meeting adjourned at 6:35pm and was followed by a performance of Pirates! – The Musical.  The next 
PTA meeting is Tuesday, January 12 in the media center. Everyone is invited to attend. 

Marie Dexter 
PTA Secretary 2015-16 
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